
You and your family would be 
invited to join the 300 guests who 
attend the Walk of Life Dedication 

Ceremony held every summer.

Professional photographers are available to  
take pictures of your group, and you will  

receive the photos soon after.

Commemorate the life of someone special with 
a brick or paver in the park. Kaminski Park 
is a place where patients and their families 
and friends, as well as Roswell Park staff, can 
appreciate the outdoors and can take comfort 
in all that this beautiful and meaningful park 
offers. There are trees and planters available in 
other areas on the Roswell Park campus.   
You can personalize your message to:

  • �Honor or remember a family member or friend

  • �Celebrate a special anniversary, birthday or 
other life event

The Helfer Family 
poses for a group photo 
while paying tribute to 
their loved one with a 
bench on the Roswell 
Park campus at the 
dedication ceremony.

Each attendee 
receives flowers to 
lay on their brick, 
paver, tree or planter.

Please call 716-845-4391 for more information.

Order Form
Your Name _ ______________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________________________________ 	

City _________________________________  State _________ Zip___________________________ 	

Home (____) _______________Work (____) _________________  Mobile (____)_________________

Email ___________________________________________________________________________

	

How do you want to make your gift?
q		� My/Our check for $__________ is enclosed, made payable to  

Roswell Park Alliance Foundation.

q  	 I pledge $_________, payable over one year. Please bill me.

q  	� Please charge my gift to:  

��q  Mastercard      q  Visa     q  AMEX

Card Number ______________________________________ Security Code ____________

Expiration Date  _______/_______ 

Your Signature _____________________________________________________________________

Name	_ ______________________________________

Address _ ____________________________________

City 	 _ ______________________________________

State ___________ Zip__________________________

Name	_ ______________________________________

Address _ ____________________________________

City 	 _ ______________________________________

State ___________ Zip__________________________

All gifts will support Kaminski Park & Gardens.
roswellpark.org/roswellgardens
All gifts will support Kaminski Park & Gardens.

52241 
(03/23)

Mail:
The Roswell Park Alliance Foundation
Elm & Carlton Streets
Buffalo, New York 14263

Email:
Corinne.Seifert@RoswellPark.org

Call:
716-845-4391

For additional information and/or where to send your order: 

 K A M I N S K I  P A R K  &  G A R D E N S 

Walk of Life & Gardens of Hope 
HONOR YOUR LOVED ONE

Walk of Life & Gardens of Hope  
Dedication Ceremony

I wish to make this gift (Please check one):     q  IN HONOR OF    q  IN MEMORY OF    

TRIBUTE NAME: __________________________________________________________________

Please send notice of my gift to:

Name ______________________________________________________________________________  

Address_____________________________________________________________________________

City __ ______________________________________ 	 State __________ Zip ______________________

		                   MONTH      YEAR

Please mail additional Walk of Life Dedication Ceremony invitations to the following people:



• Loved ones
• Survivors
• Nurses

• Patients
• Doctors 
• Colleagues

• �Celebrate a special 
anniversary, birthday  
or other life event

*Please note that all trees, benches and planters in Kaminski Park have been named.  
A limited number of trees and planters are still available in other areas on the Roswell Park campus.

I wish to order the following:
*Please note: Out of respect for our current patients, please do not use the phrase  

“in memory of” or birth/death dates in any inscription.

q   $500 – One 4" x 8" Brick
Please fill in the inscription below using a maximum of 16 characters per line. This includes 
honoree’s name, punctuation and spaces. (It isn’t necessary to use all of the spaces or lines.)

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  
 

q  $1,000 – One 12" x 12" Paver
Please fill in the inscription below using a maximum of 18 characters per line. This includes  
honoree’s name, punctuation and spaces. (It isn’t necessary to use all of the spaces or lines.)

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

q   $2,500 – One Tree  
Please fill in your inscription for the tree plaque:

q   $2,500 – One Planter 
Please fill in your inscription for the planter plaque:

q  �I authorize Roswell Park to choose the location of my brick, paver, tree or planter within the park.

q  I will select the location of my brick, paver, tree or planter within the park.

!

(Over, please)

4" x 8" Brick – $500 
Red brick with inscription of your choice  
(Maximum of 3 lines) 

12" x 12" Paver – $1,000 
Paver with inscription of your choice  
(Maximum of 5 lines) 

Trees* – $2,500 
Our campus features many varieties of trees.  
Each tree will display an engraved plaque  
acknowledging the person for whom the tree is  
named and a personalized inscription.

Planters* – $2,500 
There are different sizes of planters available 
throughout our campus. Each planter contains  
a beautiful arrangement of seasonal flowers  
and carries a 12" x 3" engraved plaque 
acknowledging the person for whom the planter 
is named and a personalized inscription. 

Tribute to Mr. Waldemar Kaminski, 1917-2006

Kaminski Park was one man’s vision. Mr. K, as he was 
known, was a humble man who wanted a place where 
Roswell Park patients and their families could share 
special moments together. 

Thanks to his foresight and very generous donation, the 
Park was designed and built in 2000. To honor his 
request, the Park was known as WJK Park during his 
lifetime. Upon Mr. K’s passing in the summer of 2006 at 
age 88, we were honored to rename the park, with his 
prior consent, as Kaminski Park.

In addition to being a wonderful respite at the Cancer Center for everyone, 
Kaminski Park has become a venue for community events  
and celebrations, offering moments of tranquility and enjoyment to the Roswell 
Park family, its patients and the community at large.

One humble man, one gift, touching so many lives. 

Permanent Naming Opportunities 
Honor someone special in your life  

with a brick, paver, tree, planter or bench.

A message from new Chair Caroline Gilfillan 

It is with heartfelt sorrow that I acknowledge and honor the passing of  
Dr. Roswell Park IV, former chair of the Walk of Life and Gardens of Hope program.  
Ros, as he was so fondly known around campus, was among the original 
volunteers within the Roswell Park Alliance Foundation. During his chairmanship, 
over $1 million was raised through the many dedicated inscriptions that can be 
seen throughout Kaminski Park. His commitment to Roswell Park was unwavering, 
and his presence will be profoundly missed.

The last few months have brought some unimaginable changes. And, although many 
things are different this year, gratitude for community support remains unwavering. 
During this challenging time, your efforts bolster innovative cancer research, which 
advances treatment and care of patients. Thank you for your advocacy of Roswell 
Park’s mission to eliminate cancer’s grip on humanity.

On behalf of the patients, faculty and staff of Roswell Park 
Comprehensive Cancer Center, I personally thank you for your 
dedication and support in paying tribute to your loved ones, 
while providing the philanthropic funds so needed in the quest 
to understand and eventually conquer all forms of cancer.

Sincerely, 

Caroline Gilfillan 
Chair, Walk of Life and Gardens of Hope


